
PLEASE JOIN US AT  
HASSAYAMPA ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL  
Monday, AUGUST 3rd  

3:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

 
This event will give you the opportunity to tour your school and meet your child’s 

teacher the day before school begins.  We will have informational tables set up in the 
cafeteria concerning the school bus routes, cafeteria issues, school clubs and  
community organizations.  At this time, you will need to complete your child’s  

registration and health forms.  These forms are required at the beginning of the school 
year for all students. This is a great opportunity to gather information and ask questions 

before school begins in the morning.  
 

The first day of school is Tuesday, August 4th 2015. 
 
 
 

Progress to Success! 


